
ETUC reacts to Commission recommendations on 
wages

 Europe 

The European Commission issued is country specific recommendations on 2 June 
with 11 countries being urged to reform their wage setting, minimum wage or 
collective bargaining system in some way. In a statement from its collective 
bargaining committee the ETUC has again called on the Commission to recognise 
the important role that wages play in the economy and, particularly in the current 
climate, to acknowledge that a boost in wages across Europe would contribute to an 
economic recovery and reduce the threat of deflation.
Read more at > ETUC (EN)
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